Free Chlorine Message

City of Lebanon will be switching from chloramines to a free chlorine residual for
approximately 6 weeks. Dialysis patients should be aware that the free chlorine is in use.
During this period, you may experience a chlorine taste and odor. The City will also flush
hydrants during the free chlorine period. You may experience low water pressure and water
discoloration during flushing.

- Please call 618-537-4976 with questions. Thank you.



